
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed Development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive.
Date: February-28-22 10:20:37 AM

-----Original Message-----
From:  < >
Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 9:21 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Proposed Development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive.

Hello,
We would like to oppose proposal to build high rise at  Weston rd and Major Mackenzie.  When this neighbourhood
was created, their was promise from city to not built high rise.  I am staying in this neighborhood for more than 14
years.  Traffic has increased significantly and roads are not big enough  to accommodate such big increases to
traffic. 
- condo buildings will be eye soare to whole neighborhood where there are townhomes, semis and detached homes.
- instead of 36 story, they should bring either 5 story or lower buildings.
- city should make all the roads in Vaughan similar to peel regions before they choose to bring so many condo
buildings.  City is already bringing more than 40 condo buildings near Jane and 7, they should look to add more
condos in condo area vs. Weston and Major Mackenzie.
I totally disagree to have high rise in this neighborhood.
Thank you,
Hemaxi Patel

Sent from my iPhone
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